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Monday, November 12 – Feast: St. Josaphat 
7:30a.m. – Martin Jesenek, Dr. Asulius Kizis, Monique 
                  Langis 
 
Tuesday, November 13 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m – George, Maureen & Matthew Goetz,  
                 Deceased Members of the Rodgers & Forester  
                 Families, Mr. Santarosa 
6:00p.m. – Living & Deceased CWL Members 
 
Wednesday, November 14 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Father Frank Ruzza, Mary Maguire, Evelyn 
                  Krusky 
                   
Thursday, November 15 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:00p.m. – George Sehl, Orlando Ramos, William Barrett 
 
Friday, November 16 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Primo Baggio, Antonio Rebellati, David Murray 
                  Hill 
 
Saturday, November 17 – Feast: St. Elizabeth of Hungary 
5:15p.m. – Eugenio Bolzon, Guy Soligo, Mae Oswald, 
                  Deceased Members of the Ferriggi Family,  
                  Deceased Members of the Mifsud Family 
 
Sunday, November 18 – Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $16,526.35 in support of your parish 

community in gratitude for God’s blessings. 
 

 
+We offer our prayers and sympathy to the families of 
Gianfranco Vadori, Franco Vettor and Angelina Lipartiti who 
were called to eternal life. May they and all our deceased 
parishioners rest in peace.   
 
+We offer our prayers and congratulations to Herve LeBel 
and Amanda Trader on the recent celebration of their 
marriage. 
 
 
PARISH NEWS 
PLEASE NOTE: 
The Guelph Fire Department and an ambulance were unable 
to get into our lot on a recent Sunday morning due to illegal 
parking in the fire route. They will be monitoring our lot and 
handing out tickets to anyone blocking the entrance into our 
lot and those parked in fire route zones. Please park 
accordingly. 

 
 
PARISH PRIME RIB DINNER 
The Stewardship Committee invite you to join us for our 
annual Prime Rib Dinner Sunday, November 18th. The menu 
is prime rib, mashed potatoes, seasonal vegetables, salad 
and buns, apple pie, coffee and tea. Cash bar for red and 
white wine, soft drinks and juices. Adults $20. Children under 
10 - $16. And there will be a gluten free option. This is always 
a great meal and an evening of fellowship with our parish 
community. Tickets go on sale this weekend. 
 
JOURNEYING WITH GRIEF AND LOSS THROUGH 
THE CHRISTMAS SEASON 
We all know that learning to adjust on a day-to-day basis 
after the loss of a loved one can be very difficult. It 
becomes even more challenging as the Christmas season 
gets closer. We are pleased to welcome Father Bill Clarke 
SJ who will speak on how we can meet the challenge and 
still find the love and joy in this most blessed season. Join 
us Thursday, November 15th at 7p.m. in the Basilica of Our 
Lady Parish Hall. Hospitality and fellowship to follow. 
 
MEMORIAL BOOK 
Our Memorial Book may be found in the seasonal shrine 
and you are invited to write the names of your deceased 
loved ones in the Book of Life and they will be 
remembered at daily Mass. 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK:  ADORATION 
OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  
 
 Every Tuesday from 1:00p.m. to 
5:00p.m. we have Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament. It is imperative that someone always 
be present in Adoration. St. John Paul II said 
that every Holy Hour draws the world and 
everybody in the world closer to Christ and lifts 
the whole world up to God the Father for His 
blessing. When we go before the Blessed 
Sacrament we stand on behalf of that one 
person in the world most in need of God’s mercy 
and we bring down upon their soul the Precious 
Blood of the Lamb so that they go to Heaven to 
be with God for all eternity. World Peace and 
Vocations to the priesthood and religious life 
would be two intentions to remember at 
Adoration along with your own personal need. 
There is a prayer intention box at the Mother of 
Perpetual Help Altar if you wish to add a prayer 
request. 
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: MUSIC OF THE KNIGHT 
The Knights of Columbus present the Music of the Knight 
fundraiser on Saturday, November 17th in our Parish Hall 
at 7p.m. in aid of “Coats For Kids”. There will be 7 acts 
ranging from classical to folk to pop to jazz in a musical 
variety evening. Free refreshments. $15 per person. 
Contact beemak@rogers.com for more information. 
 
2018-2019 SUNDAY MISSALS 
The Missals for the coming liturgical year will be available 
starting next weekend on the Information Desk at a cost 
of $4 and an envelope may be found in the missals and 
placed in the offertory collection. 
 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE RETREAT 
The ladies of the Catholic Women’s League invite all 
parishioners to an evening retreat on Tuesday, November 
13th. We will begin with Mass at 6p.m. and continue in the 
hall with a retreat led by Father Chris Kulig, O. Carm. from 
Mount Carmel Monastery in Niagara Falls with the theme 
“The 7 Words of Mary.” Refreshments will be served. For 
more information call Jakki at 519-824-7797. All are 
welcome. 
 

OTHER NEWS 
VOCATION VIEW: 
How are you contributing to the treasury? God knows 
what gift we give to Him in love. Let us then be faithful 
to whatever vocation God calls us to live. Does Jesus 
want you to give your life to the Church? If you think that 
God is calling you to serve Him as a priest, religious or 
deacon contact Father Michael King, Vocation Director 
of the Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 
2246. 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
- GWSA in Room 3 at the Evergreen Centre Tuesday 
November 13th Polypharmacy: “How Many Medications 
Do I Need?” with Mona Patel. 
- Holy Rosary Parish CWL Christmas Bazaar and Tea 
Sunday, November 11th 165 Emma Street from 10a.m. 
to 2p.m. 
 
JUST A THOUGHT! 
Isn’t it strange how 2 hours seems so long when you 
are at church but how short they seem when you are 
watching a good movie or sports event? 
 
 
MASS OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Bishop Matthew Ustrzycki will celebrate a Mass of 
Anointing at Sacred Heart Church Saturday, November 
17th at 11:00a.m. for the sick and elderly. 
 

ONE HEART, ONE SOUL CAPITAL CAMPAIGN 
Campaign preparations are on-going and the active 
campaign will take place in four “waves” beginning with a pilot 
wave that will begin in February 2019. The campaign will 
conclude when the last wave finishes in early 2021. With 120 
parishes in the Diocese, it will be more effective to break up 
the campaign into smaller pieces over time, to give each 
Parish as much support and direction as possible from the 
Diocese and the Parishes’ consultant, the Steier Group. It 
also provides options as parishes are assigned to waves. For 
some Parishes, conducting the campaign in an early wave 
will allow them to get started on needed projects. Other 
Parishes will need more time to weigh what projects need to 
be a priority and to prepare for the campaign. 
 
CURSILLO 
CURSILLO is celebrating 50 years in the Diocese of Hamilton 
with entertainment and dinner at Holy Rosary Church Hall, 
75 Emma Street, Guelph, Sunday, Nov. 18th from 2:30p.m. 
to 7p.m. Tickets are $20. Please contact by phone or text 
Betty 519-743-0908 or Mary Ann @ 519-379-9858. All are 
invited to join us in celebration. 
 
FAMILY MINISTRY OFFICE 
A program has been designed to train and prepare the 
average person to visit and provide companionship to 
vulnerable people experiencing loneliness due to illness, 
disability or end of life issues. A workshop to train volunteers 
on the issues of palliative care, euthanasia and assisted 
suicide, the meaning of suffering and the power of human 
presence to heal and bring dignity to others. The training for 
the program will occur on Tuesday Nov. 27th from 10a.m. to 
4p.m. at the Chancery Office Hamilton at a cost of $50 
including lunch and materials. You can register on line at 
www.hamiltondiocese.com and click on Nov. 27th under 
Upcoming Events or call Lena at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2249 
(see flyers on bulletin board). 
 
CATHOLIC GRANDPARENTS GUELPH 
Catholic Grandparents meeting Tuesday, November 
13th at 1:30p.m. at Holy Rosary Church Community 
Room. Come and learn to share your faith with your 
Grandchildren. 
 
DIOCESAN NEWSLETTER 
The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a 
wide range of workshops and educational opportunities 
during the course of the year. These activities and events 
are open to all interested parishioners throughout the 
Diocese. If you would like to keep informed regarding 
these opportunities for growing in your faith, you are 
invited to subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by going 
to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) and 
click the  “subscribe to our Newsletter” button on the right 
side of the homepage. Your email address will be used 
solely to provide you with the Diocesan Newsletter and will 
never be shared by a third party. 


